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From: Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. <anne.hunte@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 10:40 AM
To: Credible Education
Subject: Credible's Complimentary Prescriber Verification Offer Ends 7/31

PRESCRIBER VERIFICATION OFFER ENDING 

DEAR PARTNER, 

Only a few days remain in Credible’s complimentary prescriber verification offer. Take advantage of 

this opportunity by submitting your new prescribers for verification today! 

As a reminder, all new Credible prescribers must have their identity and licensure verified in order to 

e-prescribe. However, beginning Monday, August 1, 2016, Agencies will be assessed a fee for each 

new prescriber requiring verification, unless they have a Physician Prescriber Representative. 

Agencies with a verified Physician Prescriber Representative may register additional Credible 

prescribers without an additional charge. Verification of an Agency’s Physician Prescriber 

Representative will remain free of charge. 

Remember, this complimentary prescriber verification offer ends Monday, August 1, 2016. 

Note: Prescriber verification documentation must be postmarked by July 31, 2016.
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This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 

disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 

Anne Hunte 

Director of Partner Services 
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